
12/21/2023 

 

AASHE STARS Review Committee, 

 

I, Tony Gillund, Director of Sustainability at Purdue University, affirm that the report has been 

reviewed in full and that all identified inconsistences and errors have been successfully addressed prior to 

submitting it to AASHE. I have reviewed reporting fields, attachments, inventories, and URLs for 

consistency and checked the accuracy of included information. I then submitted feedback for which 

credits should undergo revision and/or improvement, having identified any typos, broken web links, 

outliers, duplications, or areas that do not appear to meet our interpretation of STARS criteria. Any credit 

that was found to have an issue was reviewed. IU Sustainability then responded with amendments or 

confirmations of the information. 

Please accept this letter as my affirmation that I have reviewed the IU Bloomington 2022 STARS 

report. I have documented my concerns and suggestions and discussed them with the staff at the IU Office 

of Sustainability. The team has reviewed my concerns and suggestions and has made the appropriate 

changes to the report. I have since reviewed the areas I noted of concern and there are no remaining 

issues.  

If you have any remaining questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tony Gillund   

 

 

Director of Sustainability 

Campus Planning, Architecture, and Sustainability 

 

o: 765-494-3911 | agillund@purdue.edu 
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